Girl Scout Troop 70702 is holding a

Book Drive

for the Light of Life Mission in Downtown
Pittsburgh and their brand new
Women and Children’s Shelter.

To donate, place any new or gently used children’s books in
one of the donation boxes at McCullough Elementary
School.

Donations are greatly appreciated and will be collected for
the entire month of February.




